	              Town of Lincoln Annual Meeting Minutes September 25th, 2019 6PM
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Wednesday September 25th, 2019 at 6pm at the town hall.
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Ray Secrist.  Members present, Ray Secrist Chairman, Bruce Auseth and Clint Engstrand Supervisors, Kathy Schultz, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk.   Clerk noted all notices were posted as required.
Minutes were read by Clerk.  Bruce Auseth made motion to approve minutes, Clint Engstrand 2nd. 
Treasurer’s balance reflected $24,906.54 in checking and $40,622.08 in savings for a total of $65,528.62.  Of the savings balance $10,109.85 is Bridge fund dollars.    
Mower was donated to the town by Mike and Marci O’Conner and approved to be sold as the town currently owns a mower.  The mower was sold and funds deposited in a 1-year CD in the amount of $3,750 for future equipment purchases. Clerk to send thank you to the O’Conner family for their generosity to the town of Lincoln.
Town orders 4522 to 4536 were approved and paid in the amount of $16,447.34.
Ray reported the meeting on TRIP money procedure policy was held on August 29th.  The town was not in attendance due to a town road repair delay at the time of the meeting.  The Town of Lincoln will receive approximately $5,000 towards the Town’s road repair project slated in 2020.  Total expected cost is $10,000. 
Bruce reported Piel tree cutting is continuing in October.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ray discussed there are a number of old structures in the township which are falling and may be considered unsafe.  Clerk followed up with Town’s Association and found building inspector and town’s attorney would need to become involved if the town board wanted to move forward on the town cleanup of unsafe buildings.  Board decided to draft a letter to all towns people regarding the need to keep the township residence safe from falling buildings and to retain the beauty of the Lincoln landscape.
Next meeting will be October 23rd, 2019 at 6pm at the townhall.  Clint Engstrand made motion to adjourn, Bruce Auseth second. Meeting adjourned. 
                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
